

Our lady & St Anne's RC Primary School Summerhill Terrace Newcastle Upon Tyne NE4 6EB

7<sup>™</sup> January 2019

Marie Curie North East & Cumbria Fundraising Office Marie Curie Drive Newcastle-upon-Tyne NE4 6SS

Tel: 0191 219 1241 www.mariecurie.org.uk

Dear All at Our Lady & St Anne's School,

Thank you so much for being part of Marie Curie Christmas collections by singing for us in Newcastle Eldon Square on 12th December. We are delighted that you have supported us again and hope you enjoyed your day.

The success of our Christmas appeal depends upon wonderful schools like you giving up the time to encourage people to make a donation in support of Marie Curie Nurses and your continued support year on year is greatly appreciated.

During your Carol Singing we raised £188.81 Supporting our exciting Christmas campaign can pay for a day therapy session at the hospice or a night of free nursing care. Your time really makes a difference and the results of our Christmas collections will mean so much to the patients and families we will be caring for at Christmas.

Thank you again for all of your support and we look forward to seeing you again next year.

Kind regards,

Carly Searle Community Fundraiser, Newcastle Hospice Our Lady & St Anne's Primary School

£188.81

Carol Singing Collection
THANK YOU!

With your a mazing support for the **Great Daffodil Appeal**, our nurses can be there for more people living with a terminal illness.

mariecurie org.uk/daffodil

Daffodil counts



